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Brett Day appointed Victorian 
Chairman of Stewards  
 
 

 
Harness Racing Victoria (HRV) advises Brett Day has been appointed Chairman of Stewards 
(COS) effective 12 of March, 2019 after former COS Nick Murray advised he would step 
down from the role and will commence in the position of Senior Steward.  
 
Mr Day has been acting in the role of COS since Mr Murray took an extended period of 
leave due to the illness of an immediate family member in June 2018. 
 
HRV GM – Integrity Brent Fisher welcomed Mr Day’s appointment and said his “thorough 
knowledge, leadership and experience on the stewards’ panel meant he was a great fit”.  
 
Mr Murray returned to HRV today.  
 
“It is great to have Nick back at HRV as he is a great mentor and leader and he is such a 
quality person and he is well respected by his peers,” Mr Fisher said. 
 
“I’d like to take this opportunity to both congratulate Brett on his appointment and 
welcome Nick back.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
-ENDS- 

mailto:cwinnell@hrv.org.au

